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COUNCIL MEETINGS
Council Agenda Forums are held on the third Tuesday 
of the month at 6pm and Council Meetings are held on 
the fourth Tuesday of the month at 7pm at Cottesloe 
Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street, Cottesloe. Agendas 
are available at the Civic Centre or on our website. The 
next Agenda Forum is on Tuesday, 21 February and the 
next Council Meeting is on Tuesday, 28 February. 

CITIZEN OF THE YEAR  
AWARD WINNERS
Congratulations to the 2017 Town of Cottesloe Citizen of the  
Year award winners. Winners were announced on Australia Day  
at an event held at the Civic Centre’s Main Lawn. 

Citizen of the Year was awarded to Mr Robert Rowell, who  
served on Council for more than 28 years. During this time he 
was instrumental in the introduction of recycling waste and of 
redeveloping Napoleon Street to one way, plus was the instigator  
of Sculpture by the Sea. Mr Rowell also made a signifcant 
contribution to the Western Australian Local Government 
Association (WALGA) and was awarded life membership.  
He served on Curtin Aged Persons Home for over 15 years,  
many as Chairman, and is a tireless advocate for the community.

Citizen of the Year Youth was awarded to Eliza Jackson. Eliza  
has been a volunteer at Cottesloe Surf Life Saving Club since  
2011 and became one of the Club’s youngest Patrol Captains  
in 2015 at the age of 18. She is also a prominent member of the 
Club’s Youth Committee.

Active Citizenship – Community Group of the Year was awarded  
to Lady Lawley Cottage in recognition of their continuous and 
dedicated work. Lady Lawley Cottage supports children and young 
adults living with a disability and disadvantage, and their families. 

Town of Cottesloe would like to congratulate the 2017 Citizen of the 
Year award winners on this signifcant achievement and thanks them  
for their continued contribution to the community.

SCULPTURE BY THE SEA
This year marks the 13th annual Sculpture by the Sea 
in Cottesloe. Sculpture by the Sea will be held from 
Friday 3 to Monday 20, March. Last year, an estimated 
220,000 visitors came to our beautiful beach to enjoy 
this wonderful exhibition, and we expect this year to 
be just as popular. Please be mindful that there will 
extra pedestrians on the footpaths and additional cars 
on the roads during this time. 

Sculpture by the Sea is a wonderful event that 
showcases the beauty of Cottesloe Beach and we hope 
our community takes the opportunity to experience this 
fantastic free sculpture exhibition.

Horizon by Lucy Humphrey is just one of the amazing 
sculptures on show at this year’s Sculpture by the Sea 
exhibition. Photo by Clyde Yee.

Winner of the Community Group of the Year award - Lady Lawley client 
services manager Lyn Edmondson and her niece Jana Edmondson with 
Mayor Jo Dawkins and Australia Day Ambassador Matthew Pavlich.

2017 Town of Cottesloe Citizen of the Year award winners with  
Mayor Jo Dawkins and Australia Day Ambassador Matthew Pavlich.


